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May 2023 Newsletter 

Ocean Grove Elementary 
3773 McLelan Rd., Campbell River, BC  V9H 1K2 
Phone:  250-923-4266     Fax: 250-923-2589 
Email:  oceangrove@sd72.bc.ca 

Hello Ocean Grove Community! 

What a difference the sunshine makes.  It is so great so see our students playing in 

the sun, with the primary and intermediate students playing together from time to 

time.  There is still some learning to be done around outside play for the older stu-

dents to play safely with the younger ones, and be positive role models, but I can 

see that we are making a positive difference. 

There are many events scheduled for the remainder of the year for all grades,      

including special celebrations, transition meetings and activities for our grade 5’s.  I 

will send out a letter to all grade 5 families next week.  Even with these special 

events, it is also still a time of learning and working hard.   

Today was Poetry in My Pocket Day and it was great to see so many students read-

ing and listening to poems.  Thank you to Mrs. Sharpe for spearheading this event.  

Please take a moment to review the important information in our newsletter,      

including parking and pick times. 

Thank you and wishing you a wonderful weekend, 

Louise Panziera, Principal 

Next Year Registration 

Current K-4 students will automatically be registered for next year at 

Ocean Grove, AND grade 5 students will automatically transition to 

Southgate Middle School UNLESS the Ocean Grove office receives 

confirmation of other information. 

We are currently confirming next year numbers - please advise our 

office if your child will not be attending Ocean Grove next year.  



2 

 

- 2 - 

Neighbourhood Parking Issues 

Unfortunately, we regularly receive complaints from our 
neighbours regarding parking issues before/after school, in-

cluding damage to lawns and blocking vehicles in driveways.  
We recognize with a school our size there is not room in our 

parking lot for everyone, however,  consideration of our neigh-
bours’ property must be a priority to our community. 

Behind the school, on Crawford Rd., please do not park (or stop 
temporarily) on the crosswalk or on grass lawns.  In BC, you 

must park a minimum of 6 metres from a crosswalk or a stop 
sign. 

Thank you for your consideration of our neighbours and their 
property. 

Early Pick-Up of Students 
(and late drop-off) 

 

Many of our classrooms participate 

in walking fieldtrips around our 

neighbourhood.  This is likely to   

increase as the weather improves.  

Unlike bus fieldtrips, you may not 

receive advance notice of the   

walking fieldtrips. 

If you are planning to pick-up your 

child from school early, please re-

member to email BOTH the office 

AND teacher no later than 8:00 

am, so that arrangements may be 

made around the fieldtrip.    

Thank you! 

School-Wide Hot Dog Lunch 

On Friday, May 5th all students will be treated 

to a FREE BBQ hot dog at lunch time.   

If your child has a hungry appetite, please    

ensure that you send other items to eat at 

lunch/snack time. 

The hot dogs served will be all-beef, and we 

will also have veggie hot dogs and gluten-free 

buns available to support dietary needs 

(please email your child’s teacher to confirm).   

If you would like to be provided with a list of 

the ingredients in the veggie dogs or gluten-

free buns, please email Mrs. Worsley at  

     oceangrove@sd72.bc.ca . 
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Out of School Care Program 
Starting September 2023 

Information was sent home in our April newsletter (and again attached) on the Out of 

School Care Program that will be located on our school premises in the Fall. 

Please note that this is a provincial program being facilitated by School District 72, and 

is not an Ocean Grove program.  However, for your convenience, copies of the           

Application Form and information sheet are available in the school office.  Completed 

registrations may be dropped off at our school office and we will forward to the appro-

priate individuals.  If you are interested in this program please drop off your completed 

Application as soon as possible.   

Any questions should be directed via email to:  childcare@sd72.bc.ca  

Tennis for Grade 4’s and 5’s 

Mondays from 3:15 to 4:30 pm 
 

If interested, please email by May 8th 

the following information: 

name, age, grade & school 

to:  Brent.larmour@sd72.bc.ca 
 

The SD72 calendar committee has now approved 

school calendars for the 2023-2024, 2024-2025, and 

2025-2026 school years.  The calendars will be posted 

on the school and district websites. 
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